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EDWARDSVILLE - YOU ARE INVITED TO A FREE SYLVAN "SNEAK PEEK"!

CHECK OUT OUR STEM CLASSES AND MORE!

WE WILL SEE YOU ON Wednesday, JUNE 29TH from 6-8 p.m.

Want to experience our cool, new STEM programs — Robotics, Coding and Math Edge 
— for free? Join us on Wednesday, June 29th from 6-8 p.m. for an exciting "SNEAK 
PEEK of SYLVAN" event!

What’s so special about STEM, you ask? Studies show that giving your child hands-on 
learning experiences with science, technology, engineering and math in elementary 
school can make a huge impact later in life, from school to skilled careers. Come see 
what the buzz is all about!

PLUS, LEARN HOW TO HELP YOUR CHILD AVOID SUMMER LEARNING 
LOSS!



Make this summer count and start the school year strong!

Sylvan can help!

We will have information and special discounts available to those in attendance. Learn 
about the benefits of our academic tutoring services and summer camps! We offer 
reading, writing, math, study skills, and test prep.

It will be an "open house style" event, however, if your child wants to build a robot or 
create a video game please be sure to R.S.V.P. as limited spaces are available for the 
free classes.

RSVP to Sabrina at sabrinasylvan@sbcglobal.net

SYLVAN "SNEAK PEEK" EVENT is:

Wednesday, June 29th from 6:00-8:00 p.m.
Sylvan of Edwardsville
2110 Troy Rd, Suite F
Edwardsville, IL 62025
618-656-0500

Great for grades 1-8 (siblings and friends welcome too)

Fun activities, from robot creation to video game design

Refreshments - Prizes - Giveaways - And more!

RSVP today at 618-656-0500 or sabrinasylvan@sbcglobal.net
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